
 PORT OF SEATTLE 

 MEMORANDUM 

 

COMMISSION AGENDA – STAFF BRIEFING 

 

  Item No.          7b 

 Date of Meeting August 11, 2009 
 

DATE: August 3, 2009 

 

TO: Tay Yoshitani, Chief Executive Officer 

 

FROM: Ralph Graves, Managing Director, Capital Development Division 

Mike Burke, Senior Manager, Container Leasing and Operations 

   

SUBJECT: Terminal 30 Apron Upgrade Status Briefing 

 

BRIEFING OUTLINE 

The opening of the T30 Container Terminal was delayed because the crane cable trench was 

constructed too narrow for the cables on the cranes.  Staff will provide an update on the 

resolution of this issue as well as other aspects of the project, including the following topics: 

 Crane Cable Replacement Update 

 Design Error Claim Status Report 

 Operational Status Update 

 Upland Dredge Spoil Disposal Update 

 

 


